
 

IMPORTANT  NOTIFICATION 
 

PBA Elementary Notification 02.10.21:  New CSP Grant Laptops Available 

Hello PBA Families!   This message is for our Elementary Campus Families.   We 

are fortunate to have obtained a technology grant which enabled us to purchase 

new laptops for the school.  Every student will have a new laptop to either work 

with face to face on site or to continue with their e-learning from home.  If e-

learning students have a Title I laptop they were loaned to use at home, those 

laptops will need to be returned at the same time you receive the new CSP 

laptop.   

Since every student will be receiving a new laptop, we require that all parents and 

guardians (whether of face to face or e-learning students) sign a loan agreement 

for the new laptop.  Teachers of 5th Grade Face to Face students should have 

already contacted their parents and sent home the form to be signed and 

returned.  Other grades will be likewise contacted by their teachers.  If you are an 

E-Learning parent or guardian, please refer to the schedule below to see when 

your student’s laptop will be ready for pick up.   

5th Grade       2-15 and 2-16  9 - 11 am 

4th Grade       2-18 and 2-19    9 - 11 am 

3rd Grade       2-22 and 2-23 9 - 11 am 

2nd Grade      2-25 and 2-26  9 - 11 am 

1st Grade     3-1 and 3-2   9 - 11 am 

Kinder             3-4 and 3-5   9 - 11 am 
 

Please remember that if you have a Title I laptop, you will need to turn it in before 

receiving the new laptop.   

Thank you 


